
MEMORANDUM 

From: The CEO Search Committee 

To: ODV 

Date: May 22, 2020 

The following candidates have submitted letters of interest and resumes. No one on this list has an 
amateur radio license, and no one on this list is an ARRL member. The CEO Search Committee has 
decided not to further pursue any of these candidates. Should you wish to see any of their  resumes, 
please ask  Diane Middleton, dmiddleton@arrl.org. 

We announced that we were willing to receive resumes until June 1. We’ll keep you posted if any new 
resumes are received between now and then. 

Sanders, Eric 
Moreno-Carreon, Raul 
Okwuosa, Chukwuemeka 
Hussain, Syed Farrukh 
Madrak, Richard 
Patrick, Lynwood 
Jallow, Beckeema 
Fabsik-Swarts, Julie 
Shattuck, David Alan 
Sweeney, Thomas 
Trapani, Kimberly 
Konopka, Richard 
Orlando, Natalya 
Daptardar, Jaya 
Ley, Nicole 
Morrow, Dorsey 
Marin, Rae 
Marin-Kunka, Nicholas 

 


